August 28, 2012

A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Tuesday, August 28, 2012, at 3:00 p.m. in the Town Hall, 5 South Grove Street, East Aurora, New York.

Members Present: Jolene M. Jeffe Supervisor

Susan A. Friess
James J. Bach
Councilman
James F. Collins
Councilman
Councilman
Councilman

Others Present: Sheryl Harris Dog Control Officer

Thelma Hornberger Assessor

David Gunner Highway Superintendent
Patrick Blizniak Superintendent of Building

Douglas Marky Town Justice
Jeffrey Markello Town Justice
Martha Librock Town Clerk

Nicole Serra Assistant to Supervisor

Supervisor Jeffe opened the meeting at 3:00 p.m. The Town Board met for the purpose of reviewing department requests for the 2013 Town of Aurora Operating Budget. The department heads and elected officials listed above met with the Town Board at designated times.

The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:45 p.m.

Martha L. Librock Town Clerk